PARKS AND RECREATION MEETING DECEMBER 18, 2023

ATTENDANCE: CAROL BAILEY, ERIC CAMPBELL, JOANNE BUSDEKER, PAT ROLLINS, GENE STEELE, JIM MILLER, MARCIA MAZUR

- 1. RECEIVED A GRANT FROM THE WOOD COUNTY PARKS FOR POOL LANE ROPES AND HOOKS/SOCKETS.
- 2. SHARED INFORMATION FROM THE RED CROSS REGARDING GUARD SWIM LESSON TRAINING. WILL EXPLORE FURTHER IN JANUARY AFTER TALKING TO KRISTA HELLWIG AND CHAD CHATFIELD.
- 3. LIFEGUARD RECRUIT LETTERS GO OUT THE FIRST OF FEBRUARY.
- 4. SPOKE WITH NATHAN SCHULTZE ABOUT ORDERING THE EQUIPMENT FOR THE POOL (GRANT MONEY).
- 5. NEXT MEETING, MONDAY, JANUARY 22, 2024 AT 10:00, TOWN HALL.